                                                       March 27th, 2022
To Whom it may Concern,
I am writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of Maddy Gaul.  I was her Cross Country Coach for three years.  She has the heart of a Warrior and shows incredible strength and compassion for others.  She always went the extra mile, literally and has become an amazing athlete.  I spent lots of time with her during the summer, training her and often picking her up and taking her home before she could drive.  I learned so many wonderful things about her during those times.  I know she can ride a motorcycle as well as any guy and also rides and trains horses.  She raises animals for our local Ag Department at the High School she attends.  She loves to read and is incredibly smart.  She has a deep passion for music and her family.  She has worked so hard even through some very hard times being a teenager through a Pandemic.  She deserves to be rewarded and I would hope you would please consider her for this scholarship.  I feel honored to have been her coach since she was a Freshman and also her mentor.  
Thank you kindly,
Vickie Knox
